


The meeting of the Historic Preservation Commission convened in open session at 215 Stiger Street, Hackettstown, NJ at 7:30 PM on April 20, 2023.  Chairperson Carol McKinney opened the public meeting.

(1) Posting an annual notice schedule on the bulletin board in the lobby of the Municipal Building; 
(2) Causing the annual notice schedule to be published in the Daily Record;
(3) Furnishing an annual notice schedule to anyone requesting such notice;
(4) Filing an annual notice schedule with the Hackettstown Town Clerk.

Roll Call Vote:  Present:  Chairperson Carol McKinney, Vice Chairperson Jeff Saunders, Terrie Allen and Jerry Galante

Absent:  Lynn Scully 

Jerry Galante made a motion to approve the minutes of the regular meeting held on March 16, 2023 as submitted. Terrie Allen seconded the motion.
In Favor:  McKinney, Saunders, Allen, Galante
Opposed:  None

Application #H23-05 – Laurie Rapisardi (Hackettstown BID) – 144 Main Street – Mural
Application was presented Laurie Rapisardi, Joseph Fisher of Manskirt Brewing, Devon Vigova of Centenary University and David Campanile, Esquire
Discussion was held regarding painting a mural on the side portion of the building located at 144 Main Street.  

Ms. McKinney asked if anyone from the public would like to speak regarding the application.

Dan Fiedler, 227 Main Street, Hackettstown, spoke in opposition to the mural.

Jerry Galante made a motion to approve the notion of a mural with the condition the applicant appear before the Commission with a finalized design for approval.  Carol McKinney seconded the motion.

In Favor:  McKinney, Galante
Opposed:  Saunders, Allen

Application #23-04 – Dan Fiedler – 227 Main Street – Windows
Application was presented by Dan Fiedler 
Terrie Allen made a motion to approve the application as submitted to install tempered glass picture windows in the front of the building.  Jeff Saunders seconded the motion.
In Favor:  McKinney, Saunders, Allen, Galante
Opposed:  None

Carol McKinney made a motion to adjourn this meeting at 8:35 PM.  Jeff Saunders seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

Respectfully submitted,


Mary Matusewicz
Secretary 

